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Dear Parent/Carer 

War Horse – Theatre Royal, Norwich 

Wednesday 29th October 2025 

 

I am delighted to be writing to you to inform you of the latest TNHA theatre visit to the Theatre Royal in Norwich to see 

‘War Horse’. The trip will take place on Wednesday 29th October. The cost of the tickets is £51 each, although the cost 

to students that claim free school meals or are eligible for pupil premium is £40. The coach will leave TNHA at 3pm and 

we anticipate arrival back at TNHA at around 11.15pm. 

Students must hand in their consent forms to Mr Hatfield by 22nd September. I will then draw for places on the trip. A 

list of places will be available to students by 29th September, on the Creative Arts notice board outside the drama & 

music rooms. The cost of the ticket will appear on the school money accounts of successful applicants the following 

week. If your child is unsuccessful in securing a place on this trip I will contact you directly. 

Students on the trip will meet outside at the academy at 2.30pm in order to register. Students will be able to wear their 

own clothes. On arrival in Norwich, we will stop off at Chantry Place where students will have time to eat any food they 

have brought or buy food from the food outlets on the third floor and visit shops. We will then go to Castle Mall and 

Tesco. Students are welcome to bring a small amount of money to buy snacks in the shops or the foyer of the theatre 

but do so at their own risk. 

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

 

S. Hatfield 

 

 

Mr S. Hatfield 

Director of Creative Arts 

 


